
 

 
   

 

 
The Richmond Board of Education acknowledges and thanks the First Peoples of the hən̓q̓əmin̓əm̓ (hun-ki-meen-um) language 

group on whose traditional and unceded territories we teach, learn and live. 
 

Dear Families, 

What a wonderful week at McKinney! The sun came back out and we had a lovely week of learning.  We also 

finished painting all of our fish for the fence. So if your child was absent during the week the whole school worked 

on them, they should have caught up now! Please let us know if your child says they still have not painted a fish for 

the fence. We will hang up the new ones next week so they can swim with the rest of the school out there! And did 

you know that this project was highlighted on the Richmond School District website? Check it out here.  

On another note, please check your child’s backpack for an invitation to our Parent Appreciation Lunch 

happening on Monday, June 9th. We hope to see many of you there! 

Also, mark your calendars--Sports Day is coming up! On Friday, June 6th the whole McKinney crew will run 

through fun sports day stations! Fingers crossed for a sunny day! Parents are more than welcome to join in and 

cheer on all the kids.  

Sincerely, 
Ms. Zvi and Ms. Sood 

 
Week-at-a-Glance for the week of May 26th to May 30th, 2025 

Monday 26 School Panorama Photo Day 
“R” assembly for the whole school 

Tuesday 27 Missy D performance (French) for grade 3 to 7 (assembly) 
Wednesday 28 Grade 7s to SLSS for fun day (only for students registered at SLSS) 
Thursday 29 Hot lunch -yummy slice 
Friday 30 Spirit Day-Wear McKinney colours (blue and yellow) 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

https://bcsd38.sharepoint.com/sites/Communications/SitePages/Swimming-Together--A-School-Wide-Journey-to-Protect-Our-Watersheds.aspx


 

 
   

 

 
 

 
Photos of the Week: 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 
   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 


